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Autumn in Vermont 
 

The opening pages of the Quarterly are dedicated to 
photographs of the “Rutland Navy”, an amphibious 
personnel assault transport of the Second World War, as 
viewed by E.J. Scieszka, a former crew member. 
 
 

Photography, the major focus of this issue next introduces 
Warren W. Dexter, whose photographs appeared regularly 
in “Vermont Life” and a variety of other publications. 
Photographs of farms and rural scenes were a major 
emphasis of his work. 
 
 

Two book reviews, “Vermont” Photos by Sonja Bullaty 
and Angela Lomeo (1973), and “Farm Town-A Memoir 
of the 1930’s “ by J.W. McManigal are included. 
 
 

The issue concludes with Vermont family portraits taken 
by Lewellyn Egelston (1868-1943) an avid amateur 
photographer. He was a teacher and later owner of the 
Rutland English Classical Institute, 


